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University  : Alnoor University   
Country  : Mosul / Iraq 
Web Address: https://alnoor.edu.iq/  
 
SDG3: Good Health and Wellbeing 

3.3.2 - Does your university as a body deliver outreach programmes and projects in the local community 

(which can include student volunteering programmes) to improve or promote health & wellbeing including 

hygiene, nutrition, family planning, sports, exercise, aging well, and other health and wellbeing related 

topics?   

 

At Alnoor University, there is an association called the Thalassemia Association, which includes faculty 

members from the Department of Medical Laboratories and students   and students . Its mission is to 

maintain communication with Ibn Al-Atheer Hospital and thalassemia patients, as well as organize meetings 

and trips for them in order to rekindle hope in their hearts and integrate them into the movement of life 

within the community. 
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The Dental Industry Department at Al-Noor University College visited the Buds and Flowers House for 

Orphans, where an awareness lecture was given on oral health and attention to dental hygiene and its 

relationship to overall body health. Gifts were also presented to the children (a dental care bag) and a 

celebration was held with them on the occasion of welcoming the new year. each of Asst. Prof. Dr. Wael Sheet 

and Asst. Lect. Shilan Hamid Fattah and Asst. Lect. Eman Ramzi Mohammed and group of students from the 

Dental Industry Department participated in the visit 

 

In accordance with the noble principle of human communication adopted by Al-Noor University College in 

inspecting areas of need in the joints of society, the college took the initiative to contribute to supporting 

bone marrow transplant operations at Al-Hadbaa Specialized Hospital for the Thalassemia Society in Nineveh 

on Saturday, 16/3/2024. Where the lecturer, Laith Yassin Qasim, a member of the Thalassemia Committee at 

the college, presented the support initiative to the President of the Thalassemia Society in Nineveh, Thaera 

Ibrahim Khalil, who addressed words of thanks and gratitude to everyone who contributed directly or 

indirectly to this initiative. 
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"Revitalizing field visits that build a higher education relationship with society, Members of the Thalassemia 

Committee of Al-Noor University  visited the Thalassemia Association in Nineveh and Al-Hadbaa Specialized 

Hospital for Hematology and bone marrow transplantation. They met the director of the hospital, Dr. Madian 

Muhammad Fawzi Al-Ghurairy, and briefed on the hospital's program, which it is hoped will start its services 

for Thalassemia Patients and leukemia soon. They also discussed participation in a group of programs. 

After that, the members of the committee conducted a tour of the hospital’s wards and laboratories. In the 

end, the head of the Thalassemia Committee in Nineveh praised the perseverance of the Thalassemia 

Committee in the college and awarded it a letter of thanks and appreciation." 
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"A regular meeting was held between the Thalassemia Committee at Al-Noor University College, the Director 

of Al-Hadba Specialized Hospital, and the President of the Thalassemia Society in Nineveh on Saturday, 

10/2/2024. 

The members of the committee congratulated the hospital director and the participating medical staff on the 

success of bone marrow transplant operations for four children with thalassemia. On the other hand, The 

director of the hospital and the head of the Thalassemia Society in Nineveh praised the distinguished and 

proactive role of Al-Noor University College in support and backing. They also discussed developing a joint 

action plan. It includes a group of scientific and recreational activities and an exchange visits program." 
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In an effort to enhance the professional aspect of students and link it with the academic side, students from 

the Dentistry Department at Al-Noor University  visited Mosul General Hospital on Sunday, (5-2-2023) under 

the supervision of Prof. Zeina Dhabyan Mohammed Zaki, a faculty member at Al-Noor University . The visit 

included acquainting the students with medical procedures. Dr. Yousef Muayad Hussein, the hospital's 

director, affirmed the continuation of cooperation between Al-Noor University College and Mosul General 

Hospital. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of instructors, along with fourth-year students from the Medical Laboratories Department at the 

College of Health and Medical Technologies at Al-Noor University, organized a scientific visit to the medical 

research and treatment centers at Mosul University. The visit aimed to familiarize the students with its 

laboratories and laboratory units, including Clinical Chemistry, Hematology, Microbiology, and Histopathology 

units. Additionally, the visit included introducing the students to the medical devices used in conducting 

various examinations to enhance their scientific and practical knowledge. 
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The Department of Pharmacy at Al-Noor University College organized a scientific field visit for first-year 

students to Ibn Sina Hospital on Monday morning,19/2/2024 accompanied by a group of their teachers, 

where they were informed of the condition of the laboratories in the hospital and how they perform their 

work, while learning about their contents, as well as reviewing the pharmacy and knowing its contents, 

capabilities, and working mechanisms 
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The students of the Radiology and Ultrasound Department at Al-Noor University College visited Al-Salam 

Teaching Hospital where the students were briefed on the magnetic resonance imaging, sonar, and x-ray 

machines in order to enhance their practical aspect. This scientific visit was under the supervision of the Head 

of the Radiology and Sonar Department, Asst. Lect. Nawfal Yousif. Jamil and each ofLect. Sabah Youssef 

Hassan, ،Asst. Lect. Waheed Abdi Sheikho, ،and Prof. Dr. Hanaa Ihsan Hassanteaching staff in the department. 

 

 

 

 

More relevant links:  https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/12/14/40/41628/   

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2023/06/10/12/35/38234/   

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/12/12/11/41331/ 

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2023/06/10/15/38/38599/  

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/11/14/09/39966/  

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/11/15/17/40106/   

https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2022/06/10/11/27/38083/  
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https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2023/06/10/12/35/38234/
https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/12/12/11/41331/
https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2023/06/10/15/38/38599/
https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/11/14/09/39966/
https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2024/06/11/15/17/40106/
https://alnoor.edu.iq/en/archives/2022/06/10/11/27/38083/

